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Fall 2012 – Jonathan Tofilon authored an article published in the 
ABA Section of Litigation: Pro Bono & Public Interest, Vol. 8, No. 
1, entitled “Washington’s Supreme Court Approves “Limited” Law 
License.” This article discusses the Supreme Court of Washington’s 
recent decision to create a new limited law license for “Legal 
Technicians” in order to help fill its justice gap. 
 

 


